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Effective snow removal and plowing of snow on city streets is a cooperative effort of both the city street crews and local residents. The city depends on individuals to remove the plowed berms in front of driveways or cars. We understand that clearing berms is inconvenient, but it is unfortunately a byproduct of snowplowing.
· Individuals are required to place their shoveled / plowed snow on their own property and not in the parking lanes or the street. This is in accordance to the Livingston Municipal Code.
· The City recognizes that snow plowing may block some driveways and that it leaves berms around parked cars. Individuals are required to remove berms from your driveways, mailboxes, and cars.
· If possible, please refrain from parking on the street in the primary plowing routes. Your cooperation helps keep the streets safe for travel.

